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BY COURIER 
 
June 4, 2019 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
EB-2019-0082 - Hydro One Networks' Application for Transmission Rates (2020 to 2022)  

 

Hydro One Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”) is in receipt of the Ontario Energy Board’s (the 
“OEB”) procedural order number one dated May 30, 2019 (“PO#1”) in which the OEB directed 
Hydro One to advise the OEB when it will file its updated application to replace 2018 forecast 
numbers with actuals following the finalization of Hydro One’s 2018 audited financial 
statements (the “Bluepage Update”). 
 
Hydro One intends to file its Bluepage Update on June 19, 2019.  
  
If you have any questions, please contact Linda Gibbons at (416) 345-4373 or 
regulatory@hydroone.com. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY FRANK D’ANDREA 
 
Frank D’Andrea  
 
 


